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Computing 

In Computing, we will use technology to solve 
problems and produce creative outcomes. The 
children will use digital devices to take part in a 
variety of creative tasks.  

Geography  

In Geography, we will be developing our 

geographical skills and fieldwork. The 

children will use maps, atlases and globes to 

identify the United Kingdom and its countries. 

We will also study the geography of our 

school.  

Science 

In Science, we will understand how animals and humans 

change and grow. We will observe and perform simple 

tests to help us understand the importance of keeping 

healthy through, exercise, food hygiene and healthy 

eating. 

 

Art 
In Art, we will be developing our painting and 
textiles skills. We will use a range of materials 
creatively. We will also learn about the work of 
Maria Prymachenko. 
  

PSHE 

In PSHE, we will be focusing on health and 

wellbeing. The children will be learning about 

themselves and their bodies. They will also learn the 

importance of emotion well-being and attitudes. 

  

 

RE 

In RE, we will be learning about Baptism. We 

will be talking about experience and feelings 

of signs which help us in daily life and the 

symbols which are important. We will use 

some religious words and phrases used in the 

Sacrament of Baptism.  

PE 

In PE we will creating and performing a dance 
routine. We will learn about space and movement 
and different patterns. In addition to dance create, 
the children will be learning basic ball skills. 
 

English  

In English, we will be reading the narrative story ‘Little 
Red Reading Hood’. The children will be rewriting their 
own version of the story changing the main character. We 
will use VIPERS for whole class guided reading, 
answering comprehension questions and a carousel of 
activities. We will have handwriting practice every 
morning. In phonics we will be reading and writing 
words with alternative pronunciations.  
 

Maths 
 
In Maths, we will be looking at number, addition and 
subtraction. The children will be learning about the value 
of digits for numbers to 100 and represent them in 
different ways. We will compare the value of numbers 
and count in steps of 2, 3, 5 and 10. We will begin to look 
at addition and subtraction, securing number facts to 20 
and beyond. We will add and subtract single digits using 
known strategies.  
 

Music 

In Music, we will listen to Afropop South African 
music. We will learn about voices singing notes of 
different pitches (high and low). 
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